UUPY.
Llopy's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

lat June, 1939

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 30th ultimo
regarding the Motorvessel "BARIMA"™(Grk. Rpte No. 20754) and

in reply to your enquiry I have to say it will be in order
to charge a fee of £54,0.0 for the installation of the machinery

of this vessel,
I am, Dear S5ir,

Yours faithiully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,

CGLASGOW »
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